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Answers

1. B

2. A

3. B

4. B

5. C

6. C

7. C

8. A

9. A

10. D

11. C

12. B

Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 42,913,586?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. ones

D. ten millions

2) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 4,236?

A. tens

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ones

3) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 51,476?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. ten thousands

D. thousands

4) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 6,914,852?

A. thousands

B. hundred thousands

C. hundreds

D. ones

5) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 9,715,346?

A. hundred thousands

B. millions

C. tens

D. ten thousands

6) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 1,847?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. thousands

7) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 62,845,973?

A. ones

B. ten millions

C. tens

D. hundred thousands

8) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 4,561,987?

A. millions

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. thousands

9) Which is the place value of the 1 in
the number 158,296?

A. hundred thousands

B. tens

C. ten thousands

D. ones

10) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 28,413?

A. tens

B. ten thousands

C. hundreds

D. thousands

11) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 45,217?

A. thousands

B. ten thousands

C. hundreds

D. ones

12) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 7,328?

A. hundreds

B. thousands

C. tens

D. ones
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Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 42,913,586?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. ones

D. ten millions

2) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 4,236?

A. tens

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ones

3) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 51,476?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. ten thousands

D. thousands

4) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 6,914,852?

A. thousands

B. hundred thousands

C. hundreds

D. ones

5) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 9,715,346?

A. hundred thousands

B. millions

C. tens

D. ten thousands

6) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 1,847?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. thousands

7) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 62,845,973?

A. ones

B. ten millions

C. tens

D. hundred thousands

8) Which is the place value of the 4 in
the number 4,561,987?

A. millions

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. thousands

9) Which is the place value of the 1 in
the number 158,296?

A. hundred thousands

B. tens

C. ten thousands

D. ones

10) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 28,413?

A. tens

B. ten thousands

C. hundreds

D. thousands

11) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 45,217?

A. thousands

B. ten thousands

C. hundreds

D. ones

12) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 7,328?

A. hundreds

B. thousands

C. tens

D. ones
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